
STATE OF NEBRASKA  

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF RFP 
STATE OF NEBRASKA 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

 
 
Date:  November 13, 2023 
 
From:  Carrie DeFreece, Procurement Contracts Officer 

Department of Health and Human Services 
 
RE:  Request for Proposal 115136 O3 – Pharmacy and Drug Rebate Services 

 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the state of Nebraska withdraws its Request for Proposal 
Number 115136 O3. 
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